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This license applies to the CutePDF Writer ("The Software").  

By using, copying, transmitting, distributing or installing CutePDF Writer, 
you agree to all of the terms of this agreement ("License").

Please read the license terms below.  If you do not agree to any of the terms 
of this License, then do not use, copy, transmit, distribute, or install The 
Software.

Scope of License
This is free software. Subject to the terms below, you are hereby licensed by 
Acro Software Inc. ("ASI") to use The Software, on computer or workstation, 
without charge. 

You may, without making any payment to ASI:
     a) give exact copies of The Software personally to anyone;
     b) distribute exact copies of The Software, if done exclusively through 
electronic channels; and 
     c) make as many exact copies of The Software as you wish, for purposes of
distribution as described in (a) and (b) above.

You are specifically prohibited from charging, or requesting donations, for 
any copies, however made, and from distributing such copies with other 
products of any kind, commercial or otherwise, without prior written 
permission from ASI. ASI reserves the right to revoke the above distribution 
rights at any time, for any or no reason.

This software, and all accompanying files, data and materials, are distributed
"AS IS". ASI does not warrant that the operation of the Software will meet 
your requirements or operate free from error. ASI DISCLAIMS ALL OTHER 
WARRANTIES AND CONDITIONS EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING THE WARRANTIES 
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NON-INFRINGEMENT OF 
THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.  This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part
of the agreement.  In no event shall ASI, or its principals, shareholders, 
officers, employees, affiliates, contractors, subsidiaries, or parent 
organizations, be liable for any incidental, consequential, or punitive 
damages whatsoever relating to the use of The Software, or your relationship 
with ASI.

This License shall be governed and interpreted in accordance with the laws of 
the State of Virginia, USA, without giving effect to choice of law principles.
This License shall not be governed by the United Nations Convention for the 
International Sales of Goods, the application of which is expressly excluded. 
This License contains the entire agreement between the parties with respect to
the subject matter hereof, and supersedes all prior agreements or 
understandings (oral or written).
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